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Scholastic Book Fair
Mrs Horbury, our Reading 
Lead here at Rivelin, and 
myself would like to send a 
huge thank you to everyone 
who attended the Scholastic 
Book Fair last week. We 
raised over £400 for the 
school which we can use to 
buy some beautiful new books 
for our library.

Christmas Carols Event  
There’s only one place to start this week and that’s with our 
amazing Christmas carols event. Rivelin was turned into a 
winter wonderland on Tuesday as we welcomed the local 
community to enjoy some festive cheer! There were 
Christmas crafts, mince pies and much, much more. A big 
thank you to the Oughtibridge Brass Band for providing 
such wonderful festive music and thank you to everyone 
who was able to attend. 

A special mention to…
A special mention this week to Ruben Shaw in 
Y5 Sparrowhawks. Ruben has spent his spare 
time raising money for the library by selling 
books and he has brought in a donation of £61! A 
wonderful display of generosity from a member 
of our school community. Well done, Ruben!

Merry Christmas
Finally, I would like to take this opportunity to wish you a very 
merry Christmas from myself and all the staff here at Rivelin. 
Enjoy the Christmas  break and we look forward to welcoming 
back the children in the Spring term on the 6th January, 2025. 
Merry Christmas and a happy new year!

Christmas nativities and crafts
A big thank you to all parents and carers for your support in 
the Christmas nativities and the Christmas crafts events that 
have happened in school over the past fortnight. These 
special events couldn’t happen without your support so 
thank you! 


